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Climate Change 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Today's concerned youth can make a massive impact on climate change. 
Here's how 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/opinion/2023/01/24/wild-center-youth-climate-summit-
model-can-adapt-to-any-region/69831852007/ 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Climate summits depend on two concepts: science — and hope 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/opinion/2023/01/24/adirondack-wild-center-youth-climate-summit-
depends-on-science/69832295007/ 
 
Bedford Gazette: Biden’s next climate hurdle: Enticing Americans to buy green 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/ap/business/biden-s-next-climate-hurdle-enticing-americans-to-buy-
green/article_2fea5b06-2158-58f4-98ce-070861d3ea11.html. 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Clearfield Progress: Schedule of events announced for Winter Fest at Parker Dam 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/environment/schedule-of-events-announced-for-winter-fest-
at-parker-dam/article_d78b8448-9820-11ed-984c-1361b8fd90cb.html  
 
Clearfield Progress: Clearfield County paddling resource available this spring 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/environment/clearfield-county-paddling-resource-available-
this-spring/article_4bd26c8a-9683-11ed-a80c-bb1257c8d05f.html   
 
Courier Express: Grants to support tourism, recreation in Clearfield County 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/grants-to-support-tourism-recreation-in-clearfield-
county/article_7500cf02-92c8-11ed-bfe4-2f4dd9e1e89f.html   
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Cumberland County approves $266,000 in grants to fund conservation and recreation 
projects 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/cumberland-county-approves-266-000-in-grants-to-fund-
conservation-and-recreation-projects/article_eeadb27c-9b45-11ed-a043-eb1624ad4de8.html 
 
Bradford Era: Schuylkill River Greenways Association receives $300,000 state grant 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/schuylkill-river-greenways-association-receives-300-000-
state-grant/article_4f79fe0f-5ebb-57af-84de-62f6515b13b2.html 
 
Record-Argus: Thiel hosts Caring for the Woods workshop 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/thiel-hosts-caring-for-the-woods-workshop/ 
 
Erie Times: New Senate Game and Fisheries chair looks to improve hunting, fishing opportunities in Pa. 
https://www.goerie.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/01/24/sen-rothman-takes-on-role-senate-and-
fisheries-chair-hunting-fishing/69833125007/ 
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WICU-TV: Presque Isle State Park to Host Job Fair at the Tom Ridge Environmental Center 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/48213185/presque-isle-state-park-to-host-job-fair-at-the-tom-
ridge-environmental-center 
 
Daily Local/ The Mercury: Bear Creek Mountain Resort receives international recognition 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/01/24/bear-creek-mountain-resort-receives-international-
recognition/  
 
Philadelphia Business Journal: 'A hometown hero': More details unveiled for Philadelphia Flower Show's 
return to Center City in March 
https://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/news/2023/01/23/philadelphia-flower-show-2023-return-
to-city.html?cx_testId=40&cx_testVariant=cx_8&cx_artPos=7#cxrecs_s  
 
Philly Voice: Philadelphia Flower Show to feature largest garden displays in its history 
https://www.phillyvoice.com/philadelphia-flower-show-2023-garden-electric-exhibits-live-music/  
 
KYW News: Philadelphia Flower Show gets ready to make its winter return indoors 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/philadelphia-flower-show-2023-indoors-
convention-center  
 
WHYY/NBC10: Flower Show to light up Convention Center with ‘Garden Electric’ 
 https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-flower-show-garden-electric-convention-center/  
 
Sanatoga Post: Groups Encouraged To Apply For Latest State Grants  
https://sanatogapost.com/2023/01/24/groups-encouraged-to-apply-for-latest-state-grants/  
 
Energy 
 
News-Item: EnergyCAP expands offering to include financial-grade carbon accounting 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/energycap-expands-offering-to-include-financial-grade-
carbon-accounting/article_ea5e1734-5d06-5899-8a6b-01db3d8453a9.html  
 
Pennlive: Three decarbonization pathways for Pennsylvania: the good, the bad and the most likely - ugly 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2023/01/three-decarbonization-pathways-for-pennsylvania-the-
good-the-bad-and-the-most-likely-ugly-opinion.html 
 
Bradford Era: Pennsylvania bill defrays charging station cost for electric car owners 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/pennsylvania-bill-defrays-charging-station-cost-for-electric-
car-owners/article_a6e3c681-b75c-56b6-8a20-2f40aba0aff7.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Southern officials deal with oil spill aftermath 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/southern-officials-deal-with-oil-spill-
aftermath/article_9607da25-a6f5-5249-9489-fa660edf7b24.html 
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Oil and Gas  
 
Clearfield Progress: Gas prices expected to accelerate in coming weeks 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/gas-prices-expected-to-accelerate-in-coming-
weeks/article_57b16504-9b4e-11ed-bab1-9f444b46054e.html  
 
Courier Express: Gas prices expected to continue accelerating 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/state/gas-prices-expected-to-continue-
accelerating/article_ae9602fe-9b61-11ed-8ed4-af4bb6d8fd0d.html  
 
Butler Eagle: Natural gas company proposes pipeline to connect two wells in Mercer Township 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20230124/natural-gas-company-proposes-pipeline-to-connect-two-wells-
in-mercer-township-2/ 
 
WHYY: SEPTA gas plant in Nicetown up for permit renewal 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-nicetown-septa-gas-plant-up-for-permit-renewal/  
  
Vector Management 
 
Sanatoga Post: As Avian Flu Rate Climbs, So Does Local Cost Of Eggs 
https://sanatogapost.com/2023/01/24/influenza-egg-prices-climb/  
 
Waste 
Pennlive: Harrisburg to begin cleaning bridge encampment site Tuesday 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2023/01/harrisburg-to-begin-cleaning-mulberry-street-bridge-
encampment-site-tuesday.html 
 
Morning Call:  Grand Central Landfill Recycling Center, Route 309 truck terminals raise caution flags 
https://www.mcall.com/business/mc-biz-lehigh-valley-planning-commission-plainfield-upper-saucon-
20230123-ip2rjl4vanbrnk54gbccgquptm-story.html 
 
Water 
 
Sun-Gazette: Curiosity, questions offer key to improve water quality at home, across area 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2023/01/curiosity-questions-offer-key-to-improve-water-
quality-at-home-across-area/  
 
Butler Eagle: Township welcomes sewage project grant funds 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20230124/township-welcomes-sewage-project-grant-funds/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
New York Times: Depleted Under Trump, a ‘Traumatized’ E.P.A. Struggles With Its Mission 
https://www.nytimes.com/2023/01/23/climate/environmental-protection-agency-epa-funding.html 
 
Morning Times: Yaw encourages local organizations to apply for DCNR CCPP grants 
https://www.morning-times.com/news/article_21c9a4d7-beb3-5475-8a96-3b3098dd0087.html  
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Sun-Gazette: Reflections in Nature: 340 species of birds leave North America in winter 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2023/01/reflections-in-nature-340-species-of-birds-leave-
north-america-in-winter/  
 
WFMZ: Rodale Institute: USDA's new organic rules beneficial to both Pa. consumers, farmers 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/rodale-institute-usdas-new-organic-rules-beneficial-to-both-
pa-consumers-farmers/article_f0bffb46-9b69-11ed-bf91-bfbe7f2313a3.html 
 
KYW News: Cleaning products you should never mix together 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/national/cleaning-products-you-should-never-mix-
together  
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